10-001
COMMENT
CL-01847

From: Jonny Gronlund <jollag@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 1:30 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

If you have not realized it already, the problem is not the individual trader but banks when it comes to
leverage.

Please do not enact this absurd rule unless the goal is to increase deposits into the trading firms

accounts, then it might do the job. As for me I will look for brokers without the stupid rule, I am sure
there are plenty outside the united states.

Jonny Gronlund



